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Memorandum of Understanding with the Office of the Commissioner
General of the State

The European Public Law Organization (EPLO) and the Office of the Commissioner General of the State of
the Hellenic Republic signed a Memorandum of Understanding for jointly promoting transparency and
respect for human rights, as well as fighting corruption.

The Memorandum foresees that both sides, either jointly or separately, will contribute knowledge, technical
assistance, the provision of expertise to the State, and other activities such as conferences, lectures,
symposia and educational programs for training public and private sector managers, and will participate in
EU and UN programs serving the overall objective.

The MoU was signed on 4 February 2013 in Athens by Prof. Spyridon Flogaitis, EPLO Director, on behalf of
the EPLO, and Mr. Dionysios Laskaratos, Commissioner General of the State, on behalf of the Office of the
Commissioner General of the State.
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